
As longtime resident and homeowner of 4702 Clinton Ave. Cleveland, Ohio 44102. I support this bill. I 
have supported the growth and now deserve some consideration. I bought my house and have lived 
here since 1998 when it was hard to give away a property down here. I love my neighborhood and 
would like to retire with confidence that I will be able to afford my home. So happy to have been a 
pioneer in this area. 


